
Exciting events 
space in the 

centre of Reading

www.greyfriars.org.uk/room-hire



Greyfriars Church 
has been a central 
part of the life of 
Reading for 700 
years. In the last 
three years, the 
site has taken 
on new life with 
the creation of 
versatile and 
spacious venue 
room hire at our 
award-winning 
building.

Housed in our new 
Centre and in the 
Grade 1 listed church, 
we offer a range 
of venue options 
available to hire — for 
events of any size from 
boardroom meetings 
to large-scale concerts 
or receptions.



M E E T I N G  R O O M S

T H E  A T R I U M

T H E  C H U R C H

Our meeting rooms 
provide an ideal place 
for anything from small 
board meetings to larger 
training or conference 
events. With plenty 
of natural light and 
versatile room layouts 
available, our meeting 
rooms are perfect for 
your event, our largest 
accommodating up to 
100 people.

A beautifully restored 
Grade I listed building, 
the Church is an iconic 
and impressive setting 
to host anything 
from a concert, 
gala, conference or 
corporate event.

Available for up to 800 
people standing or 450 
seated.

The Atrium is a light 
and spacious coffee 
shop with glass front 
and historical stone 
rear wall. A unique 
and versatile venue 
perfect for receptions, 
small concerts and 
exhibitions, it can host 
up to 150 people.

	⊲ AV equipment and 
conference calling 
available

	⊲ Variety of room 
layouts available

	⊲ Parking spaces 
available on request

	⊲ Fully accessible 
building with lift 
access to all floors

	⊲ Catering available 
upon request

	⊲ PA system and 
production 
packages available

	⊲ 450 chairs included 
in hire

	⊲ Fully accessible 
space

	⊲ Parking spaces 
available upon 
request

	⊲ Not available on 
Sundays

	⊲ Versatile space
	⊲ Double-height 

ceiling
	⊲ Access to hireable 

outdoor space
	⊲ Parking spaces 

available on request 
	⊲ Available to hire 

on weekdays and 
Saturdays



G E T  I N  T O U C H

Andrii Ledenov
bookings@greyfriars.org.uk
0118 304 5368
greyfriars.org.uk/room-hire

  @GFandNH
www.greyfriars.org.uk

O U R  L O C A T I O N

Greyfriars lies in the heart of Reading with easy road and rail transport links locally and nationally.

Greyfriars Centre, Friar Street, Reading RG1 1EH

FRIAR STREET

CHATHAM STREET

G
R

EY
FR

IA
R

S 
R

D

SACKVILLE ST

WELDALE ST

GREAT KNOLLY’S ST

N
O

RTH
 ST

W
EST ST

CASTLE ST

OXFORD ROAD

MINSTER ST KING’S ROAD

VACHEL RD

STANSHAWE RD

GARRARD ST

BLAGRAVE ST

BAGNALL WAY

FORBURY ROAD

FORBURY GARDENS

RIVER THAMES

VASTERN ROAD

B3
34

5

KING’S MEADOW

STATION ROAD

TUDOR HILLCA
V

ER
SH

A
M

 R
O

A
D

YO
RK

 R
D

CARDIFF RD

NORTHFIELD RD

A
D

D
IS

O
N

 R
D

SW
A

N
SE

A
 R

D

NEW
PO

RT RD

READING


